
 

 
June 24, 2020 

 

Thank You, Steelworkers! 
 

Last week, we asked you to contact Members of Congress whose districts include facilities that produce 
passenger vehicle and light truck tires (PVLT), and ask them to sign on to a letter of support regarding a 
trade case the USW has filed(usw.to/3aP).   
 
Your voices helped gain bipartisan support to push this case to the next step. The following Senators and 
Representatives signed the letters:  
 

• Ohio: Representative Latta, Senator Portman and Senator Brown 
• New York: Representative Higgens, Senator Gilibrand, Senator Shumer 
• Indiana: Senator Braun, Senator Young 
• Virginia: Representative Griffith, Senator Kaine, Senator Warner 
• Alabama: Representative Sewell, Senator Jones 
• Georgia: No Signers 
• Mississippi: No Signers 
• Tennessee: No Signers 
• South Carolina: No Signers 
• North Carolina: Representative Hudson, Senator Burr 
• Kansas: No Signers 
• Arkansas: Represetative Westerman, Senator Boozman 

 
You can see the Sentate letter HERE(usw.to/3bF) and the House letter HERE(usw.to/3bG).   

 
We are happy to report that yesterday, the U.S. Commerce department initiated the case(usw.to/3bL). It 
must clear an initial hurdle at the U.S. International Trade Commission (ITC) for the Commerce 
Department to continue its investigation, and that vote will take place on July 17.  

 
 
 

Click HERE(usw.to/3c1) to thank these 
Representatives and Senators for their  

support of American workers! 
 
 
 

 
Building support for these cases is critical as we work to level the playing field for our members and all 
U.S. workers.. Our domestic industry is suffering because of these cheap imports. We appreciate your 
voices – they made a clear difference! We will keep you updated on how these cases proceed in the 
coming months. 
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